





10-29-20

Dear Esprit Residents,

It is possible there could be civil unrest arising in connection with the upcoming Presidential Election on November 3rd which may continue for a period of time afterwards. Out of an abundance of caution, please consider the following.

The community could see an increase in foot traffic. In order to ensure access to the building is limited to our residents and their guests:

- We will have additional courtesy patrol after hours
- Access control, e.g. fobs are required at all entrances.

We ask that you please:

- Maintain a heightened awareness and immediately report suspicious behavior at the property to Marina Del Rey Sheriff at courtesy patrol <u>between 5:45pm and 9:45am</u> at and Esprit Team at x 2.
- Not hold entrance doors open for anyone you do not know and escort any guests onto the property.
- Report to courtesy patrol or Resident Services any pedestrians or cars tailgating your vehicle when entering the parking garage

As a community that values civic engagement and diverse viewpoints, we encourage you to continue to be respectful of each other during this important time.

Thank you for your attention	and cooperation. If you have any questions, plea	ase
contact our office at	x 2 or by email at	



Dear Valued Member:

As an NIHFCU Pennsylvania Avenue branch visitor, we wanted you to know that due to concerns of potential unrest in the days leading up to and after the election, the branch windows will be covered with wooden boards but the branch will remain open as long as our members and employees are not in danger.

The ATM at this location, however, will be temporarily unavailable starting tomorrow, 10/30/2020.

We will send another communication when the ATM is back in service or if there are other updates to branch access.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we take these temporary precautions. Please visit <u>nihfcu.org/locations</u> to search for other ATMs in our network.

Sincerely,

NIH Federal Credit Union